B.3. "HOPESTAR",

24th February, 1048,
Dear Sirs,

I am in receipt of your memorandum of the
20th instant, with enclosure, respecting the Steamer
"HOPESTAR", and note that the Owners anticipate renewing
the thermal engine crankshaft on the vessel's return
to this Country at about the end of next month.

The case has been submitted to the Committee
at their Meeting today and I have to inform you that
they are agreeable to the above arrangement, but I am
directed to add that should the renewal of the thermal
engine crankshaft be unduly delayed beyond the end of
March, the Committee consider that arrangements should
be made for a further examination of the exlisting
crankshaft. I shall be glad if you will inform the
Owners accordingly.

Yours falthfully, ‘

Clerk to the 2020 Wh,éfgim;:
Classiflcation Comm . ttee.
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